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Dear 8d, 

 

I hope you are all safe and sound and not yet too bored at home! 

Your task for the next two weeks will be to finish your work schedule for unit 4-  

I’m very happy to have some of your results send to my e-mail (kristof.hopp@igs-skw.de) – best in a 

text file. 

I am also happy to receive e-mails from you (in English) to tell me about your last few weeks out of 

school      – what have you been up to apart from your homework…? 

 

Best regards 

Yours 

 

Mr. Hopp  
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